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29/07/2022  13:18:022022/2555/P AMEND Ian Lithman I am of the opinion that the Extension of the Ground Floor at Rear of that Property, extends too far into the 

Garden at the Rear of that Property, thereby loosing valuable Greenery and Open Space. I suggest that the 

Extension be limited to a Frontage Line with the Brickwork of the Rear Elevation of 35 Flask Walk and of 39 

Flask Walk. 

I occupy a House which has its Rear Elevation Windows looking over the Rear Elevation and Garden of 35, 37 

& 39 Flask Walk and beyond, benefiting from the view and the Trees, Foliage and Open Space in those 

Gardens.
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